KURE BEACH CITIZENS BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE NOVEMBER 12, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 3:40 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance:

Sandy Cox, Chair

Priscilla Smith, Secretary

Phyllis Mojzis

Tony Gonsalves

Mike Bledsoe

Also attending:

Jim Vatrt, Council Liaison

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes for the October 7th meeting was adopted.

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the November 12th meeting was adopted.

OLD BUSINESS:

- 1. Signs facing the Beach. This is on hold pending information from Michelle James.
- 2. The committee thanked Phyllis for the great job she did for the town newsletter regarding the beach clean up.
- 3. Confidentiality for committee members. This has caused considerable concern regarding the naming of the person who brings to light a problem for the beach. The consensus of the committee was that it was not necessary to name the concerned person.

NEW BUSINESS:

- 1. 2009 Projects: There was much discussion on the direction the committee should take. Jim advised the committee that the Council was planning a meeting of all the town's committee's to ascertain what their function is and how each committee relates to each other. This meeting will probable be held in January.
- 2. Reports from committee members. No reports at this time.
- 3. Articles for Publication: Phyllis is doing an excellent job on this. It was suggested that a quarterly report perhaps in the Gazette

Page 2, 11/12/08

informing the town what the committee is planning, and other information would be great.

There was much discussion regarding the functions of several committees and the interaction of them. Also discussed was the problem of communication between Council and the committees.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be on January 6, 2009 at the Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Priscilla Smith

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and Happy New Years to All.